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RESIDENTS CELEBRATING THEIR BIRTHDAY THIS MONTH ARE…. 

JILL 4th 

MARIAN 23rd 

 



 



THIS MONTHS HAS BEEN A BUSY MONTH AND NOW THE AUTUMN IS 

APPROACHING WE HAVE PLENTY OF ACTIVITIES COMING UP. ALTHOUGH 

SEPTEMBER HAS BEEN A WARM ONE, RESIDENTS HAVE ENJOYED THE 

LUXURY OF THE GARDEN, HAVING ICE LOLLIES AND ALSO THE OUT DOOR 

VISITS ARE STILL ABLE TO GO AHEAD. 

THIS MONTH RESIDENTS HAVE ENJOYED SINGERS PETER KNEEBONE AND 

KEVIN WALSH. THEY’VE ALL SANG ALONG AND DANCED AWAY TO THERE 

DIFFERENT TYPES OF MUSIC. THEY’RE SOOO GOOD THE RESIDENTS HAVE 

REQUESTED THEM AGAIN FOR NEXT MONTH. 

WE HAVE BEEN SUPER BUSY STAYING ACTIVE AND HEALTHY BY DOING ARM 

CHAIR EXERCISES MOST DAYS. 

RESIDENTS HAVE BEEN CREATIVE BY DOING ARTS AND CRAFT DECORATING 

THE HOME WITH AUTUMN DECORATIONS. THEY’VE ALL ENJOYED THERE 

WORD SEARCHES AND WE WOULD LIKE TO SAY A BIG THANK YOU TO 

FAMILIES WHO DONATE US MAGAZINES THE RESIDENTS THOROUGHLY 

ENJOY READING THESE. 

THIS MONTH THE RESIDENTS WERE PAMPERED WITH  FOOT SPAS. THEY HAD 

THERE FEET WASHED, MOISTURISED AND MASSAGED, THEIR TOE NAILS 

PAINTED TO, SOME EVEN MATCHED FINGERS WITH TOES. 

ON FRIDAYS RESIDENTS HAVE BEEN ENJOYING THERE BINGO… MEMBERS OF 

STAFF HAVE BEEN BRINGING IN THERE PUPPIES AND DOGS FOR RESIDENTS 

TO SEE CUDDLE AND PET. 

WE’VE HAD SINGERS KEVIN AND PETER IN. THE RESIDENTS LOVE SINGING 

ALONG. 

COMING UP IN OCTOBER WE HAVE LOTS OF HALLOWEEN ACTIVITIES, 

SINGERS KEVIN AND PETER AND LOTS OF ACTIVITIES. 



 

VISITS 

WE MUST REMIND FAMILY MEMBERS THAT FULL PPE MUST BE WORN. HAND 

SANITIZER ON HANDS OR WEAR GLOVES, A MASK OR A VISOR, AND MUST 

WEAR APRONS ON INDOOR VISITS OR A GARDEN VISIT WHERE FAMILIES 

WISH TO NOT KEEP THERE DISTANCE. WE WOULD ASK FOR FAMILIES TO 

BOOK THERE APPOINTMENTS 1 WEEK A HEAD VIA THE VISITING PHONE 

WHICH OPERATES 9 TILL 3 MON TO FRIDAY 07599029903. PLEASE CALL BACK 

LATER ON IF WE DO NOT ANSWER. DO NOT LEAVE VOICEMAILS AS THIS 

DOESN’T NO OFTEN GET CHECKED. 

OUTINGS THAT ARE BOOKED WILL NEED TO BE RISKS ACCESSED BY LOUISE 

BEFORE. EVERYONE WHO ENTERS THE HOME WILL NEED PROOF OF A 

NEGATIVE LATERAL FLOW TEST. 

WEEKENDS 

WINDOW VISITS ARE STILL TAKEN PLACE. ON THESE VISITS IF YOU WISH TO 

KEEP THE WINDOW OPEN U WILL NEED TO WEAR FACE COVERING. IF YOU 

WOULD LIKE THE WINDOW CLOSE YOU WILL NOT HAVE TO WEAR A FACE 

COVERING AND THE VISITING PHONE CAN BE USED FOR THESE VISITS TO 

SPEAK TO THE RESIDENTS. AS OF OCTOBER YOU WILL ALSO HAVE THE 

OPTION TO COME INSIDE. WE WILL BE RUNNING VISITS FOR 30 MINUTES AT 

THE WEEKEND 

GARDEN VISITS 

WHEN A VISIT TAKES PLACE AND FAMILIES DO NOT TAKE A LATERAL FLOW 

TEST THAT MORNING YOU WILL HAVE TO KEEP 2 METERS DISTANCE FROM 

THE RESIDENTS AND WEAR FULL PPE. RESIDENTS WILL ALSO NEED TO WEAR 

FACE COVERINGS. IF YOU DO TAKE A LATERAL FLOW TEST THAT MORNING 

YOU WILL BE ABLE TO SIT CLOSE/NEXT TO RESIDENTS BUT MUST STILL WEAR 

FULL PPE. AS THE WEATHER IS GETTING COLDER WE ARE NOW OFFERING 

INDOOR VISITS AT THE WEEKENDS. 

FOR A CLOSE CONTACT (GARDEN OR INDOORS ) VISIT WEEK DAYS OR 

WEEKENDS YOU MUST TAKE A LATERAL FLOW TEST AND SHOW STAFF 



PROOF OF A NEGATIVE TEST WHICH YOU UPLOAD TO OUR OAST EMAIL. 

Theoast@charinghealthcare.co.uk. AND SHOW EVIDENCE ON YOUR MOBILES 

WHEN AT THE DOOR. 

WE WILL NOW BE OFFERING 30 MINUTE APPOINTMENTS ON THURSDAY, 

SATURDAY AND SUNDAYS. THE FOLLOWING IS THE NEW SCHEDULE : 

MONDAY MORNINGS- 15 MINUTE APPOINTMENTS. AM 

TUESDAYS AFTERNOONS- 15 MINUTE APPOINTMENTS. PM 

WEDNESDAY- 15 MINUTE APPOINTMENTS ALL DAY 

THURSDAY- 30 MINUTE APPOINTMENTS ALL DAY. ONLY 4 SLOTS 

FRIDAY MORNINGS- 15 MINUTE APPOINTMENTS. AM 

SATURDAY AND SUNDAY- 30 MINUTE APPOINTMENTS RUNNING ALL DAY. 

ONLY 4 AVAILABLE ON EACH DAY. 

SCHEDULE MAY CHANGE ON SOME DAYS 

EACH RESIDENT IS ALLOWED 6 NAMED VISITORS IN A WEEK. THESE PEOPLE 

CAN NOT CHANGE. 

 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUERIES PLEASE CONTACT MANAGEMENT LOUISE OR 

KATIE. TO BOOK AN APPOINTMENT PLEASE CALL STEPH OR SARAH ON THE 

VISITING PHONE. 

mailto:Theoast@charinghealthcare.co.uk








WILLIAM ADAMS 



KATIE HAS WORKED IN CHARING FOR OVER 5 

YEARS AS A SENIOR ROLE. SHE HAS BEEN 

PROMOTED TO HEAD OF CARE HERE AT THE 

OAST. WE FEEL VERY LUCKY YO HAVE HER. SADLY 

WE SAID GOODBYE TO MARY WHO HAS BEEN 

PROMOTED TO MANAGER AT ANOTHER HOME IN 

CHARING HEALTHCARE. WE WISH KATIE ALL THE 

BEST AND SHE WILL BE A GREAT ASSEST TO THE 

TEAM. 




